Incarnation Catholic School Newsletter

"A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence" April 21, 2016 Volume 6, Number 35

Incarnation School Mission Statement

"Incarnation Catholic School provides a spiritually and academically rich environment in which children, their families and the school staff are encouraged to grow in faith as they follow in the footsteps of Jesus"



Incarnation Students Participate in the Alter Brain Bowl

Congratulations to the junior high Brain Bowl Team of Mitchell Bonanno, Ellie George, Rachael Harker, Charlotte Kunesh, Abby Kuper, Sara LiBrandi, Joe Reichel, Jason Rosario, Nicholas Scheimann, and Peter Schimpf for their great

knowledge and leadership at the 2nd Alter Brain Bowl. Great job students!

Principal Reports

September 2015 October 2015 November 2015 January 2016

February 2016

March 2016

April 2016

<u>Field Day Fun</u>

Special Thanks to the Field Day Team and all the parent volunteers for a fabulous day at Alter High school last week. Students in grades 3-6 participated in numerous activities. Check out the video of a few photos that were taken that day.



National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence



DBJ Top Workplace Award 2015

Today's Catholic TEACHER

Incarnation School 2015 Innovations in Education Award Recipient



Field Day 2016

Incarnation Parent Satisfaction Survey

Prior to Easter Break the Incarnation Parent Satisfaction Survey was emailed to families. If you haven't had a chance to complete the survey and wish to do so, please take a moment to click on the link below. Your input is greatly appreciated.

Crusader Calendar

<u>Click here</u> to be directed to the survey.

Apr.21 Music/ PE program Gr.1 &2 Apr.22 All School Mass Gr.6

Incarnation Father Daughter Dance 2016

Apr.22 Father/Daughter **Dance** Apr.25-29 Gr.8 Class Trip Apr.29 No School May 2 Gr.2 Muse May 4 Casual Day May 6 All School Mass Gr.2 May 6 1st Communion Photo May 6 Mother's Day Tea Gr1 May 7 Confirmation May 9 Scholastic Book Fair May 9 World Lang. Week May 13 All School Mass Gr.3 May 13 8th grade dance May 13 Chess Club May 17 E5's -2 Fun Day May 18 Spirit Day May 18 Band/Orchestra Concert May 19 Authors Tea

May 26 Pizza w/ Principal May 26 Gr.1&2 Muse May 27 All School Mass Gr1 May 27 Last Day of School

May 19 K Growing Celebrat

May 20 all School Mass Gr.4

May 20 chess club May 23 Gr. 8 Awards Cer. May 23 Gr. 8 Graduation

2015-2016 School Calendar 2016-2017 School Calendar

Crusader Cafe'

Lunch menu

There is a slight change to the menu for the remaining weeks of the school year.

Wed.: Cheeseburger & Chinese bar Fri.: Pizza & Potato bar

Cafe' Volunteer
Schedule

Playground Volunteer Schedule

Sub List

Character Trait for the Month

Kind

Yearly Schedule

Disney Dreams (dress up in your favorite Disney character!)

Friday, April 22nd, 2016, 7:00 - 9:30 PM Incarnation Parish Center \$10 each pre-sale, \$12 at the door

Admission Includes:

Desserts, Drinks, DJ and Dancing, Photo Booth, and Games
Hosted by Incarnation 8th Grade Girl Scouts
Dance Forms will be sent home the week after spring break.

click here for more Information



<u>Final School Year Sumdog Math</u> <u>Contest Congratulations!</u>

The most recent local contest completed Thursday, April 14th. with 1286 students from 55 classes in Montgomery County participating and answering over 349,000 questions. It is amazing how participation in these contests continue to grow with

each contest. Incarnation students in grades 1-3 participated in this contest.

We had 3 classes place in the top 10:

6th place - Mrs. Lincoln (average of 629 correct answers) 8th place - Mrs. Noward (average of 573 correct answers) 9th place - Mrs. Reed (average of 565 correct answers)

We also had 2 students individually place in the top 10 for this contest: 5th place - *Isabella Markowski* (985 correct answers) 10th place - *Ella Rose Hawk* (965 correct answers)

There were 9 other students that placed in the top 50 for the contest with a total of 42 students answering the maximum number of 1000 questions!!

We are so PROUD of the students' efforts during all the Sumdog Contests this school year!



SCHOOL SUPPLY PACKS

School Supply Packs Are Back & Are Better Than Ever

The PTO is happy to announce a new partnership with 1st Day

School Supplies! We have collaborated with 1st Day School Supplies to make sure we have great quality, name brand supplies at competitive prices. These school supply packs will help parents get the exact

supplies needed for next school year without having to head out to the stores and the PTO earns money with every pack purchased! All school



Click here to update all info for notifications from the school.

supply packs will be delivered to Incarnation and will be ready for pick-up during the Open House in August before the start of school. If you have any questions, please contact Karen Gump, PTO school supply coordinator: karen.gump@gmail.com.

Interested in purchasing your supplies today? You can make your purchase right now, get started by

clicking the link: <u>Incarnation School Supplies</u>

Emergency Notification System

Click here



A Message From Crusader Cafe'

April 29th will be the last day that students will be permitted to go into a negative balance when buying a regular school lunch for this school year. If you do not have the money to cover the cost of a regular lunch, students will be given a FREE Peanut Butter Sandwich. (Cheese sandwich will be offered to those with a peanut allergy)

Students may continue to add money to their account up until the last day of school. Money remaining in the account at the end of the year will automatically be transferred over into the account for next school year. All NEGATIVE balances must be paid by the end of the school year.

Check out the New Incarnation School App

It is available in the APP store for FREE! Available to all apple and android users. One time password: crusader16

Guardian Angel Families Needed

The Welcome Committee is looking for Incarnation Guardian Angel Families to assist new families with the transition to our school. As a Guardian Angel Family, you would welcome the new family to our school through email or a phone call and answer questions for them. This would require a small amount of your time but would be a big benefit to our new families. Thank you to the families who volunteered for this program last year and we would love to have your support again this year. To volunteer or for questions, please email Carla Rush-carlarush1@gmail.com. Thank you!

VIRTUS TRAINING INFORMATION

All volunteers are required to be in compliance with the VIRTUS training program presented by the Archdiocese of Cincinnati. *This applies to ALL volunteer positions.*For questions, please contact Terri Conroy at 433-1051 ex. 148 or click here to email.

Summer Grade Level "Get Together" Volunteers Needed

The Welcome Committee is in need of a volunteer for each grade level to host a "Get Together" for new and current students so our new students have a chance to meet current students before school begins. All the volunteer needs to do is pick a date, time and place for the Get Together and be there to greet our new families. The Welcome Committee will contact the new and current students for the grade to advertise the Get Together. To volunteer or for questions, please email Carla Rush-carlarush1@gmail.com. Thank you!

New Spring Box Top and Labels for Education Collection Sheets



<u>First Grade Tiger Cub Scouts Complete Service</u> <u>Project</u>

First grade Tiger Cub Scouts (Ryan Snizik, Colt Fountain, Noah Johnson, Theo Vu and Joseph Roesser) went to Catholic Social Services of the Miami Valley Center for Families and completed a service project. The scouts cleaned and weeded their flower beds, spread fresh mulch and planted flowers.



click here

OPEN GYM Announced

Incarnation CYO Basketball is holding OPEN GYM sessions from 4/28/16 thru 7/31/16.

We have 14 sessions starting next Thursday, April 28. The sessions will be two hours from 6-8pm in the Parish Activity Center (main gym) and will be primarily on Friday nights but there will be a few Thursday nights. This will be for all Parish children that will be entering grades 4-8 in the fall of 2016 and intending to play CYO basketball next season. The 1st half hour will be up tempo training and the remaing 1.5 hours will be scrimmage format. Every child will need to have a consent form on file to participate. The forms may be found below. Please scan and send the completed form to incarnation.basketball@ gmail.com

For questions please contact

Tom Doorley, A D, at incarnation.basketball@gmail.com or 474-4431. The OPEN GYM schedule may be found below too.

Consent Form

Open Gym Schedule

Incarnation School Rewards Programs



Kroger Reward Program Incarnation

Identification # 80229 <u>click here</u> to sign up.

<u>Click here</u> to sign up for the dlm good neighbor incentives for



<u>Incarnation Volleyball Teams</u> <u>Victorious for the Season!</u>



Congratulations Incarnation 4th Grade Girls Volleyball!!! Incarnation 4th Grade Girls Volleyball placed as the Runner-Up in the CYO 2nd Division Volleyball Tournament!! The girls faced tough opponents during the CYO tournament and came up on top in early rounds against St. Brigid and Brunner Catholic. The final game put the Lady Crusaders against the Ascension Knights. Ascension took the first set and Incarnation took the second set. The third set was a close nail biter, and the Crusaders fell to Ascension 28-26. The girls played a fantastic season and they should be very proud of their second place finish!! Congratulations to Kennedy Kidd, Bella Ward, Emily Grimm, Lauren Berry, Chelsea Mohler, Paige Kaser, Samantha Luckett, Josie Ouellette, Kaitlyn Ann Berry, Caroline Ling, and Elena Thompson (not pictured). Coached by Evelyn Berry and Angie Mohler.

FIFTH GRADE CYO VOLLEYBALL NEWS

Incarnation fifth grade girls had a strong showing this year for CYO volleyball, with three teams competing in the league. The 5-3 team made it to the Division 2 tournament semifinals, while the 5-1 and 5-2 teams played each other in the finals of the Division 1 tournament on Sunday. The 5-2 team became the Division 1 Champs, ending their season with an undefeated record of 12-0. Congratulations to all the fifth grade girls on a successful season!



Incarnation students on the 5-2 team include Natalie Busher, Jaiden Kilian, Taryn Lamb, Ashley Lucuk, Kristen Senkiw and Emma Schwieterman. Coached by Traci Kilian and Jay Schwieterman.

<u>6th Grade Girls Volleyball Wins League and</u> Tournament

Congratulations to the Girls 6-1 Volleyball team on a successful season. They won both the league and tournament championships. Team members include Natalie Adams, Samantha Adams, Lily Bradley, Audrey Brothers, Finley Coghlan, Jenna Hayes, Chandler Hayslip, Claudia

our school.

Imwalle, Elizabeth Schlemmer and Kendal Lieberman.



8th Grade Girls win CYO Tournament

Congratulations to the 8-1 Girls Volleyball Team on winning their CYO tournament yesterday. The girls defeated

St. Charles, St. Luke, and finally Holy Angels on their way to victory in the tournament. Team members include: Anna Bohaboy, Cora Cunningham, Brandi Greenlee, Abby Kuper, Erika Lamb, Peyton O'Brien, Lindsey Rocco, MaryRose Schertler, and Robyn Zelinski.

Coach Bohaboy couldn't be prouder of the way the girls played. Thanks for a great season!

High School News

ChessClubSchedule

click here



Congratulations to the following Incarnation Alums and current Alter students who are members of the Alter Winter Guard. They were crowned Mid East Performance Association Scholastic A Champions this past weekend at Trent Arena. Members include: Melanie Grilliot (Captain), Catherine Bryan, Maddie Hale, Sarah Portman, Morgan Schneider, Kate Grilliot and Maggey Mangold.



DEEP SEA DISCOVERY VBS COMING TO INCARNATION

_- God is with me wherever I go!

Attention students in Kindergarten

through 5th grade!

Vacation Bible School Registration is now available. Hope to see you there!

<u>Click here</u> for Registration paperwork

Please complete the registration. Space is limited and admission is on a first come first serve basis into our fun filled VBS for Summer 2016 at Incarnation Parish. Please return the paperwork to the Parish offices.

- If you have an incoming 7th or 8th grader who wants to volunteer ---- look for an email to come... It will be a separate registration form for student volunteers.
- We will also be looking for adult volunteers --- see attached registration ...we cannot put on this big adventure without lots of parental/grandparent/student help. Thank you for considering you too can be part of the fun!!
- Accepting donations of clean FLAT plastic grocery bags must not be balled up for our service/mission project.

Monthly Knight Times

Quick Links

Edline Incarnation School Web



Junior High Dance

Saturday, April 23rd at St. Charles PAC 7:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. Admission: \$5

Incarnation Parish Web FACTS Payment FACTS Enrollment Virtus

Click here for the Registration and Permission Slip

<u>Donation Information for</u> <u>the school beautification</u> project

Centerville Transportation





CYO Golf Registration

Now Available!
Attention all Incarnation
School students and
Parishioners in 5th-8th grade
(2016-2017 school year).
Incarnation CYO golf
registration is now available
at Incarnationcyo.org.
Beginners are encouraged!!!
This is the perfect age to take
up golf!!! Registration will

remain open through the end of May, but early registrants are eligible to participate in numerous spring events. Please click the link below for the entire document and important information.

click here for registration

Join the CRUSADER CADETS!!!

Starting next fall, the Incarnation Golf Program will be adding an instructional golf program for all 3rd and 4th grade parishioners. This program will include 6 Monday-evening instructional clinics at The Practice Center in Franklin, and conclude with an end-of-the-season tournament in early October. Online Registration is available now at Incarnationcyo.org.

For more information, contact Bill Anderson at 937-475-3835 -or-cwilliam anderson@ml.com

The 2nd Annual Incarnation Open at Armco

WHAT: A golf tournament for members of the Incarnation Golf Program, followed by lunch and awards.

WHEN: Saturday, May 21st. Golfers report by 8:30. Shotgun start at 9:00.

WHERE: Armco Park Golf Course. Lebanon, OH.

ELIGIBILITY: In order to play in this tournament, golfers must be an eighth grader from the 2015 Incarnation Golf Team, or registered for the 2016 Incarnation Golf Team

PRICE: Free for all eligible golfers

LUNCH & AWARDS will occur immediately after golf.

*Lunch will include hotdogs, chips, drinks and cookies.

*Trophies will be given to the top golfer from each grade/each gender

*Additional awards will be given for closest to the pin and longest putt on designated holes.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Please indicate if you would like to volunteer. We will need a parent to keep score for each group, and a few people to

help prepare lunch and awards.

RULES: USGA rules are to be followed for scoring purposes. The ball must be played as it lies, and every stroke counts (including penalty strokes and missed swings). The max score for each hole is 5 over par.

REGISTRATION: A simple email confirmation is all that is needed: mark.lehner4@gmail.com Register by Thursday, May 19th

Catholic Youth Summer Camp Information



Catholic Youth Summer Camp
A High Adventure Camp that fosters High Adventure Faith

Catholic Youth Summer Camp is Ohio's one and one week-long, residential high adventure camp for students entering grades 6-12. Activities typically include: jet skis, water tubing, paintball, blobbing, go-carts, archery, zip lining, rock climbing, ropes course, mountain boarding and more! CYSC offers a truly catholic and safe environment with daily catechesis that awakens faith and builds missionary disciples. A week at camp includes daily Mass, adoration, reconciliation, small group conversations, worship, service and authentic community. Visit cysc.com to register.

click here to download the brochure



Miles for Mark 5k

Saturday, May 14, 2016 · 9:00 a.m. · Activity Center Park, Centerville, Ohio.

(behind Incarnation School)

Register at www.SpeedyFeet.com/races or at Up and Running in person.

Registration is \$20 per person
T-shirts are guaranteed for the first 100 registered runners. Walkers welcome!!

click here for more information

Community Needs

South Dayton Knights Football & Cheer Sign-Ups

South Dayton Knights Football and Cheer registration will be open from May 1 - May 31, 2016 at www.sdkfootball.com.
South Dayton Knights Football (3rd - 8th grade) is an excellent way to

teach your child the game of football, while instilling a strong commitment to teamwork, values and self-discipline. Winning is a result of these qualities. The Cheer Program (2nd - 8th grade) is a great opportunity to meet new friends, show Knight Spirit, perform at games, and still be able to participate in Fall sports at your school. NEW IN 2016: The Peewee program has joined the SWBL and will play a 9 game regular season schedule as well as the Playoffs. All home games will be played on the Alter Varsity Field.

For questions, please contact David Homan at 937-430-4429 or alterknight4life@gmail.com. Information can also be found at www.sdkfootball.com.

Attention 6th, 7th, & 8th grade Students!

Safetyville Square is in need of volunteers. Please read the attached. This is a great opportunity earn service hours and give back to the community. Safetyville Square Volunteer Form

Centerville Wee Elks Football Accepting Registrations

Wee Elks Football and Cheer 2016 Registration: Registration for 2016 youth Football and Cheer is still open. There is an informational meeting about the upcoming season on May 11th at Cline Auditorium from 6:30-7:30 PM. ANYONE interested in learning more about the program and upcoming season is encouraged to attend. Please link to www.weeelks.org for registration information, payment programs and important dates. Registration is open to youth residents of the Centerville School District entering grades 1-6 in the 2016-2017 school year. Come join us for our 54th year of youth football!

Basketball Camps Announced:



Make Plays Today is offering a basketball camp with Dyshawn Pierre

April 25, 2016

www.makeplaystoday.com



2016 Boys Basketball Camp Information

Numerous summer basketball camps are being offered for boys. Seven different opportunities are offered. Click the link below to check out the offerings through the Blue Collar Summer Camp Program. Click here Go to the Blue Collar Tab and then summer camps. Flyers are also available in the office.

Questions: contact Brook Cupps by <u>clicking here</u> or calling 937-244-2590.

<u>Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider</u> Sent by <u>molly.hoffmann@incarnation.catholic.org</u> in collaboration with

